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Dear Parents,

A rabbit and a cat want to spend some time together, but discover that the differences between them make it a difficult task. Can two friends differ so greatly?
“A good friend” (Ethics of the Fathers, 2:9)
Good friends are not always those who are most similar to us, or with whom we see eye to eye. Some friends are like us, while others complement us. The cat in this story could not bite into the carrot offered to him at the rabbit’s house for lack of sharp teeth. The rabbit’s tongue was not long enough to lick the cream, nor did he like the taste of it. But despite their differences, the two find a way to remain friends, and take an enjoyable trip together.
Proposed Family Activities:
· Have you noticed how the illustrator chose to depict the cat and rabbit as children in disguise? Does your child also like to play dress-up? You may want to put on some ears and tails and take a trip together.
· You may enjoy looking for the pages on which the cat and rabbit eat. What sounds do they make while eating? Try to listen to the sounds we make when we drink from a straw, have an ice-cream, or eat a crunchy apple.
· Perhaps you could act this story out using rabbit and cat puppets. You can use leftover fabrics or old socks to make your own.
· Do all of your family members like eating the same food? Which of you drink from a bottle, and which of you have hot coffee in a mug? You may want to suggest that your child try out new dishes every once in a while. Did they like them? Remember, there is no accounting for taste.
· You may enjoy inviting a new friend home, and finding an activity to do together that will make both friends happy: taking a walk, drawing, building something, or reading this book. 
